

Office of Hon Pansy Wong

MP for BotanyMinister for Ethnic Affairs
Minister of Women's Affairs

Associate Minister for ACC

Associate Minister for Disability Issues
Associate Minister of Energy and Resources

25 May 2010

Mr Glen Keith President New Zealand Kung-Fu Wushu Federation PO Box 24-456 Manners Street Wellington

Dear Glen

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to you and your team at the New Zealand Kung-Fu Wushu Federation for hosting the Chinese Wushu Performance on 23 May 2010. I was highly impressed by the performance and enjoyed myself greatly.

It is of particular significance that you include local Chinese talents as well as Maori performers to show case the multicultural makeup of our country. Performances like this allow New Zealanders to share in the many cultures that contribute to our vibrant society.

Once again congratulations on a successful event and I look forward to many more in the future. It is a credit to a non-profit organisation like yours by organising such a successful event.

Yours sincerely

Hon Pansy Wong

Minister for Ethnic Affairs